
 

M I N U T E S 
WILLIAMSBURG BOARD OF EDUCATION 

DECEMBER 11, 2019 
 

The Williamsburg Board of Education met in regular session at 6:30 p.m. in the High 

School Media Center on December 11, 2019.  Members present were: Mark Armstrong, 

Brian Phillips, Kim Finn and Brooke Drahos.  Matt Blythe was absent.  The meeting was 

called to order by President Phillips.   

 
 

Rachel Klein (ELP Coordinator) and a group of Mary Welsh students who are on the First 

Lego League Team presented their project for the regional competition later this month. 

 

A motion was made by Finn, seconded by Drahos to approve the consent agenda as 

presented.  Included in the consent agenda is the following: previous monthly minutes from 

the Board meeting on November 13, 2019; monthly claims; financial reports; approved a 

fundraiser for the boys and girls basketball teams to pump gas at The Depot; approved a 

fundraiser for the student council to host “almost half court shots”; approved a resignation 

from Ron Dalton as bus driver and swim shuttle driver, effective immediately; approved 

Heather McClanahan as wrestling cheer coach, Step 0, 3.5%; approved Mindy Wuebker as 

co-JH swim coach, Step 0, 6% (0.50 FTE); approved increasing Brandi Delveau’s contract 

from 0.20 FTE to 0.37 FTE; approved amending Todd Subbert’s job description to include 

Business and Industry Liaison; and approved Chris Hoeg as assistant high school baseball 

coach, Step 3, 7%.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
 

The abstract of votes from the November 5, 2019 school board election was presented and 

received.  There was a total of 392 votes cast for the two open 4-year terms.  Mark 

Armstrong received 276 votes, Quinn Wolfe received 91 votes, and there was a scattering of 

25 votes.  Armstrong and Quinn will serve 4-year terms.  There was a total of 258 votes cast 

for the one open 2-year term vacancy.  Brooke Drahos received 246 votes and there was a 

scattering of 12 votes.  Brooke Drahos will serve a 2-year term. 

 

A motion was made by Finn, seconded by Armstrong to adjourn.  Motion passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cynthia Gingerich, Board Secretary 

  


